
 

 

 

 

 

 
LG Electronics Canada , Inc. Recalls  

Portable Air Conditioners Due to Risk of Fire 

 
The recall involves 3 models of 7,000 & 8,000 BTU LG portable air 

conditioners (Models LP0711WNR, LP0813WNR, LP0814WNR) 

purchased between February 2011 and August 2016. An electronic 

component failure can occur posing a fire hazard. 

 

 
 

Consumers should immediately stop using the product and contact 

LG Electronics Canada, Inc. for instructions on scheduling a free 

repair of the product. 
 

 

Toll Free (800) 553-9169 

Mon-Fri 8am – 6pm EST 

 
 
 
 
 
In cooperation with Health Canada         Post until:  May 13, 2017 
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